
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
April 11, 2024 

  
Contact: Mary Haddad, Management Analyst 
Phone: (626) 403-7215 
Email:  mhaddad@southpasadenaca.gov  
 

Upcoming Construction at City Hall Parking Lots 
 

South Pasadena (Calif.) – The City of South Pasadena is excited to inform the 

community on an upcoming project that will contribute to our community’s sustainability 

efforts. Many of our community members have heard of or already seen our new 

electric police fleet, and the City is proud to share that this ‘electrification project’ 

includes the installation of charging infrastructure at City Hall.  

Construction for this infrastructure project is in partnership with Southern 

California Edison (SCE), who will commence construction on Monday, April 15, 2024 

and conclude by the end of June 2024. The infrastructure will not only serve the police 

fleet, but will also provide public-facing charging capability to the public after-hours.  

Throughout the construction and installation phase, City staff and SCE will work 

together to further minimize disruptions to our residential and the surrounding business 

community. While occasional impacts on staff parking are inevitable, we are committed 

to containing our footprint to our lots as much as possible. To further minimize impacts, 

SCE will be conducting this construction in phases beginning with the Police 

Department parking lot, then into the Fire Department, concluding their work with the 

City Hall parking lot.  
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We encourage any questions or concerns to be directed to our team via email at 

cmoffice@southpasadenaca.gov, phone at (626) 403-7210, or in person at City Hall 

during regular business hours. Our priority is to ensure that neighboring businesses and 

residents are well-informed and supported throughout this process. 

We extend our heartfelt gratitude to the community for their cooperation and 

understanding as we embark on this journey towards a more sustainable South 

Pasadena.  
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